October 16, 2012
David W. Danner, Executive Director and Secretary

Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW

P. O. Box 47250 

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
In re Application of Ivan Ingram d/b/a AA Eagle Relocation Service for a Permit to Operate as a Motor Carrier of Household Goods

Docket TV-120721
Dear Mr. Danner:  

On October 5, 2012, the Commission received a written request for hearing from Ivan Ingram of AA Eagle Relocation Services (Applicant).  The request for hearing is responsive to a Notice of Intent to Deny Application for Permanent Authority and Notice of Opportunity for Hearing served by the Commission on September 26, 2012.  Commission Staff plans to participate at the hearing.  To better understand the hearing issues, however, Staff respectfully requests that the Commission require the Applicant to submit a short statement within the next week identifying the allegations that he is contesting and briefly summarizing the reasons for each challenge.

Sincerely,

JENNIFER CAMERON-RULKOWSKI
Assistant Attorney General 

JCR/emd
cc:  AA Eagle Relocation Service
